
Graves, Natalie (Consultant) 

From: Gurkewitz, Sandy
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2006 5:15 PM
To: Gurkewitz, Sandy; Stenberg, Kathryn
Cc: Fendt, Kathy; Halsted, Jesse; Kling, Joyce; diane.althaus@seattle.gov
Subject: RE: Draft Notes of meeting with DPD
Attachments: DPD_SDOTPermitmeet[2-sg].doc
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You might like to see the attachment - so here it is!
  
  
Kate, 
  
We had a very fruitful meeting with DPD and here are notes from that meeting.   These have not been circulated 
to DPD yet, but it give you an idea of what we discussed.  They were very supportive. 
  
Sandy 


